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Representing Women in Medicine since 1915 

July 7, 1967 

Dr. Norman Lamm 
Camp Morasha 
Lake Como, Pennsylvania 18437 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

Our mutual friend, Rabbi Katz, has suggested that you 
might be willing to assist me in a project. Because 
of a renewed interest in Sex Education, the American 
Medical Women's Association is attempting to gather 
together (in one issue of our Journal) a group of 
articles which would be helpful to physicians who are 
called on to assist in formulating Sex Education Programs 
in their communities. 

We would like very much to have a brief summary of the 
religious attitudes towards sex education. I suppose 
we have in mind a paragraph or two from each of the major 
religions supporting our attitude of the need for con- 
tinuing and possibly improving sex education. 

I would be most grateful if you could arrange for the 
contribution of a brief statement of the Jewish view- 
point. 

Sincerely yours, 
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aura E. Morrow, M.D. 
Second Vice-President 
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